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OTHERS PRESENT

· Gary Martiny of Community Management Services, Inc.

· Three (3) Homeowners

ITEM I—Call to Order by Jim Foley at 7:00 PM. 

ITEM II—Open Forum

· 19714 – gate won’t close. Jim Foley to take a look at it. 

· Bill Sullivan talked about a mattress someone left at one of the dumpsters. 

ITEM III—Approval of Minutes

The Board reviewed the minutes of December 11, 2008, Board of Directors meeting. Bill Sullivan motioned to approve them as amended. Frank Hedges seconded the motion and it passed.

ITEM IV—Association Manager’s Report 

· The work order history report for December ’08 was reviewed by the Board.

· Process Observation – Bill Sullivan. 

· Bill Sullivan asked about the progress of the sidewalk work. No action taken. 

· Jim Foley talked about the freeway side of the complex’s road needs a slurry seal. The HOA will do it this summer in May. 

· The revised towing contract with Rebello’s Towing was reviewed. 

· RPL’s proposal to repair the back flow devices was reviewed. Jim Foley said that “Hydro Tech” is going to do the job at a price of $8,762.00. It was approved previously.    

ITEM V—Committee Reports

A. Financial Report 

· The financial report dated 12/31/08 was reviewed. Jim Foley commented on the CD’s portfolio and how he worked it out with Jill Grellman/CMS.   

· The delinquency report dated 12/31/08 was reviewed by Frank Hedges.

· Security Report – The Board reviewed the parking violation for unit 19403. Also, the weights have been stolen from the exercise room. The person who stole the weights is on video tape. The Board is to review the tape.

· Maintenance – Jim Foley talked about the pool safety drain issue. Jim feels that the Vineyards does not have to comply because The Vineyards pool facilities are private and the regulation is for public pools only. Gary to check further for more information about the issue. 

· Clubhouse – none 

· Landscape – none.  
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ITEM VI – Old and New Business

A. Old Business – 19109 architectural improvements to the unit were not reviewed. 

B. Get Tom Guerske to complete the update to the HOA insurance. 

ITEM VII – Correspondence – None reviewed.

ITEM VIII—Newsletter Articles – None reviewed.

The Board is to send all newsletter articles to Gary Martiny by the 6th of every month.

ITEM IX—Adjournment

The Board Meeting adjourned at 8:25 PM. The next meeting is the Annual Meeting which is 

scheduled for February 12, 2009, at the clubhouse. 

As approved by the Board of Directors, __________________________________________





      Board Member



Date

